
Reference: FS113306439

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 19/0646/FUL

Address: GreggsGould RoadTwickenhamTW2 6RT

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings (with retention of single dwelling) and redevelopment of the site to provide up to

116 residential units and 175sq.m commercial floorspace; landscaped areas; with associated parking and highways works

and other works associated with the development.

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs Henrietta Bishop

Address: 45 Crane Road Twickenham TW2 6RX

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I have a number of concerns on the proposed development: 

Secondary schools. Children in Crane Road this year did not get offered a place to their closest school. Given the high
density of housing units proposed this can only get worse. 

Visitor permits. Where will their visitors park and will they be able to apply for the visitor permits? If they are able to, the
only places for them to park are in the surrounding roads. 

The roads around the site are very narrow. They were not built for excessive amounts of cars. We live in a highly
populated residential area with lots of young children and road safety is a concern. 

The site of the rubbish bins will be right by housing on Gould Road. This will encourage vermin around our homes. Having
an area for rubbish could encourage fly tipping as seen from other recent modern developments in the area. 

Communal areas would have to be carefully managed as open spaces could encourage antisocial behaviour


